Industrial Ventilation Workbook Free
If you ally obsession such a referred Industrial Ventilation Workbook Free book that will have enough money you
worth, acquire the no question best seller from us currently from several preferred authors. If you want to
comical books, lots of novels, tale, jokes, and more fictions collections are also launched, from best seller to
one of the most current released.
You may not be perplexed to enjoy every book collections Industrial Ventilation Workbook Free that we will
unconditionally offer. It is not regarding the costs. Its more or less what you craving currently. This Industrial
Ventilation Workbook Free , as one of the most operational sellers here will unquestionably be accompanied by the
best options to review.

information on the complex relationship between the
building and its urban environment. In this book, a team
of experts provide first-hand information and tools on
the efficient use of natural ventilation in urban
buildings. Key design principles are explained, enabling
readers to decide on the best solution for natural
ventilation of buildings, taking into account climate
and urban context.In the initial sketches, architects
need answers to open problems such as 'what kind of
solution to adopt' and 'how to modify existing
strategies to exploit the potential of the site'. This
book formalizes the multi-criteria analysis of candidate
solutions based on quantitative and qualitative
estimation of the driving forces (wind and buoyancy), as
well as of the barriers induced by the urban environment
(wind speed reduction, noise and pollution) and gives a
methodology for optimal design of openings. The book is
accompanied by a FREE CD, containing software for
assessing the potential of a given site, estimating wind

Code of Federal Regulations, Title 42, Public Health,
Pt. 1-399, Revised as of October 1 2009 Office of the
Federal Register 2009-12-23
Professional Safety 1997
Blaw Knox Rolls, Inc., Whelling, West Virginia 1994
Guide to Current British Journals David Woodworth 1973
Code of Federal Regulations, Title 42, Public Health,
Pt. 1-399, Revised as of October 1, 2006 2006-12-21 The
Code of Federal Regulations is a codification of the
general and permanent rules published in the Federal
Register by the Executive departments and agencies of
the United States Federal Government.
Natural Ventilation in the Urban Environment Cristian
Ghiaus 2012-06-25 Throughout the world, there is an
increasing interest in ecological design of buildings,
and natural ventilation has proved to be the most
efficient low-energy cooling technique. Its practical
application, however, is hindered by the lack of
industrial-ventilation-workbook-free
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speed and dimensioning the openings for natural
ventilation. The methodologies and tools are tested,
self-contained and user friendly.About the editorsThe
editors, Cristian Ghiaus and Francis Allard, are
affiliated with the University of La Rochelle, France.
The authors and reviewers combine expertise from
universities, research institutions and industry in
Belgium, France, Great Britain, Greece, Portugal and
Switzerland.
Industrial Hygiene Control of Airborne Chemical Hazards,
Second Edition William Popendorf 2019-06-26 Are you a
practicing occupational hygienist wondering how to find
a substitute organic solvent that is safer to use than
the hazardous one your company is using? Chapter 6 is
your resource. Are you a new hygienist looking for an
alternative technology as a nonventilation substitute
for an existing hazard? Chapter 8 is your resource. Are
you looking for an overview of ventilation? Chapters 10
and 11 are your resource? Are you an industrial hygiene
student wanting to learn about local exhaust
ventilation? Chapters 13 through 16 are your resource.
Are you needing to learn about personal protective
equipment and respirators? Chapters 21 and 22 are your
resources. This new edition brings all of these topics
and more right up-to-date with new material in each
chapter, including new governmental regulations. While
many of the controls of airborne hazards have their
origins in engineering, this author has been diligent in
explaining concepts, writing equations in understandable
terms, and covering the topics of non-ventilation
controls, both local exhaust and general ventilation,
and receiver controls at the level needed by most IHs
without getting too advanced. Taken as a whole, this
book provides a unique, comprehensive tool to learn the
industrial-ventilation-workbook-free

challenging yet rewarding role that industrial hygiene
can play in controlling airborne chemical hazards at
work. Most chapters contain a set of practice problems
with the solutions available to instructors. Features
Written for the novice industrial hygienist but useful
to prepare for ABIH certification Explains engineering
concepts but requires no prior engineering background
Includes specific learning goals that differentiate the
depth of learning appropriate to each topic within the
fuller information and explanations provided for each
chapter Contains updated governmental regulations and
abundant references Presents a consistent teaching
philosophy and approach throughout the book Deals with
both ventilation and non-ventilation controls
Code of Federal Regulations, Title 42, Public Health,
Pt. 1-399, Revised as of October 1 2010 2010-12-29 The
Code of Federal Regulations is a codification of the
general and permanent rules published in the Federal
Register by the Executive departments and agencies of
the United States Federal Government.
Lees' Loss Prevention in the Process Industries Frank
Lees 2005-01-25 Over the last three decades the process
industries have grown very rapidly, with corresponding
increases in the quantities of hazardous materials in
process, storage or transport. Plants have become larger
and are often situated in or close to densely populated
areas. Increased hazard of loss of life or property is
continually highlighted with incidents such as
Flixborough, Bhopal, Chernobyl, Three Mile Island, the
Phillips 66 incident, and Piper Alpha to name but a few.
The field of Loss Prevention is, and continues to, be of
supreme importance to countless companies,
municipalities and governments around the world, because
of the trend for processing plants to become larger and
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often be situated in or close to densely populated
areas, thus increasing the hazard of loss of life or
property. This book is a detailed guidebook to defending
against these, and many other, hazards. It could without
exaggeration be referred to as the "bible" for the
process industries. This is THE standard reference work
for chemical and process engineering safety
professionals. For years, it has been the most complete
collection of information on the theory, practice,
design elements, equipment, regulations and laws
covering the field of process safety. An entire library
of alternative books (and cross-referencing systems)
would be needed to replace or improve upon it, but
everything of importance to safety professionals,
engineers and managers can be found in this allencompassing reference instead. Frank Lees' world
renowned work has been fully revised and expanded by a
team of leading chemical and process engineers working
under the guidance of one of the world’s chief experts
in this field. Sam Mannan is professor of chemical
engineering at Texas A&M University, and heads the Mary
Kay O’Connor Process Safety Center at Texas A&M. He
received his MS and Ph.D. in chemical engineering from
the University of Oklahoma, and joined the chemical
engineering department at Texas A&M University as a
professor in 1997. He has over 20 years of experience as
an engineer, working both in industry and academia. New
detail is added to chapters on fire safety, engineering,
explosion hazards, analysis and suppression, and new
appendices feature more recent disasters. The many
thousands of references have been updated along with
standards and codes of practice issued by authorities in
the US, UK/Europe and internationally. In addition to
all this, more regulatory relevance and case studies
industrial-ventilation-workbook-free

have been included in this edition. Written in a clear
and concise style, Loss Prevention in the Process
Industries covers traditional areas of personal safety
as well as the more technological aspects and thus
provides balanced and in-depth coverage of the whole
field of safety and loss prevention. * A must-have
standard reference for chemical and process engineering
safety professionals * The most complete collection of
information on the theory, practice, design elements,
equipment and laws that pertain to process safety * Only
single work to provide everything; principles, practice,
codes, standards, data and references needed by those
practicing in the field
Educators Index of Free Materials 1997
Air Sampling and Industrial Hygiene Engineering Martha
J. Boss 2000-12-26 We know certain chemicals cause
problems in the workplace. The issues now are: Where do
they occur in the workplace? How can we best evaluate
them? What are the procedures for dealing with them
safely? Many books simply define the problem and tell
you that you need a program. Air Sampling and Industrial
Hygiene gives you a guide to air sampling protocols from
start to finish. The book presents sampling technology
updated with today's tools - such as microcircuitry and
remote sensing. The authors emphasize an
interdisciplinary approach to understanding how air
monitoring can adequately report current environmental
conditions associated with outdoor media, indoor
remediation efforts, proximal equipment, interior line
monitoring, and the interrelationship of ventilation
parameters. In addition to providing the how-tos of
sampling, this guide covers the basics of chemical risk
assessment, biological assessment, engineering
evaluation of mechanical system design criteria, and
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chemical or process engineering hazard assessments. It
presents the information using text, text outlines,
graphics, and pictures - including cross sections of
instrumentation and side bars to elaborate on complex
concepts. Faulty readings caused by poor sampling
techniques can be very costly. This book provides the
how-tos for making design engineering and on-site
decisions as to instrumentation selection and scheduled
usage. Air Sampling and Industrial Hygiene Engineering
will allow you to complete the sampling process
systematically and correctly from initial suspicions to
the use of obtained results.
The Code of Federal Regulations of the United States of
America 2002 The Code of Federal Regulations is the
codification of the general and permanent rules
published in the Federal Register by the executive
departments and agencies of the Federal Government.
Catalog of Training Products for the Mining Industry
National Mine Health and Safety Academy
Books in Print 1991
Industrial Ventilation Department of Department of
Defense 2004-10-25 If you like this book (or the Kindle
version), please leave positive review. Installing
engineering controls is the preferredmethod of
controlling hazardous processes as specified in 29 CFR
1910.1000(e), Air Contaminants and OPNAVINST 5100.23,
Navy Occupational Safety and Health Program Manual.
Properly designed industrial ventilation systems are the
most common form of engineering controls. Includes a
list of applicable NIST cybersecurity publications for
consideration. Why buy a book you can download for free?
First you gotta find it and make sure it's the latest
version (not always easy). Then you gotta print it using
a network printer you share with 100 other people - and
industrial-ventilation-workbook-free

its outta paper - and the toner is low (take out the
toner cartridge, shake it, then put it back). If it's
just 10 pages, no problem, but if it's a 250-page book,
you will need to punch 3 holes in all those pages and
put it in a 3-ring binder. Takes at least an hour. An
engineer that's paid $75 an hour has to do this himself
(who has assistant's anymore?). If you are paid more
than $10 an hour and use an ink jet printer, buying this
book will save you money. It's much more cost-effective
to just order the latest version from Amazon.com This
book is published by 4th Watch Books and includes
copyright material. We publish compact, tightly-bound,
full-size books (8 � by 11 inches), with glossy covers.
4th Watch Books is a Service Disabled Veteran-Owned
Small Business (SDVOSB). For more titles published by
4th Watch Books, please visit: cybah.webplus.net UFC
2-100-01 Installation Master Planning UFC 3-120-01
Design: Sign Standards UFC 3-101-01 Architecture UFC
3-440-01 Facility-Scale Renewable Energy Systems UFC
3-201-02 Landscape Architecture UFC 3-501-01 Electrical
Engineering UFC 3-540-08 Utility-Scale Renewable Energy
Systems UFC 3-550-01 Exterior Electrical Power
Distribution UFC 3-550-07 Operation and Maintenance
(O&M) Exterior Power Distribution Systems UFC 3-560-01
Electrical Safety, O & M UFC 3-520-01 Interior
Electrical Systems UFC 4-010-06 Cybersecurity of
Facility-Related Control Systems UFC 4-021-02 Electronic
Security Systems by Department of Defense FC 4-141-05N
Navy and Marine Corps Industrial Control Systems
Monitoring Stations UFC 4-010-01 DoD Minimum
Antiterrorism Standards for Buildings UFC 4-020-01 DoD
Security Engineering Facilities Planning Manual UFC
3-430-08N Central Heating Plant UFC 3-410-01 Heating,
Ventilating, and Air Conditioning Systems UFC 3-810-01N
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Navy and Marine Corps Environmental Engineering for
Facility Construction UFC 3-730-01 Programming Cost
Estimates for Military Construction UFC 1-200-02 HighPerformance and Sustainable Building Requirements UFC
3-301-01 Structural Engineering UFC 3-430-02FA Central
Steam Boiler Plants UFC 3-430-11 Boiler Control Systems
Code of Federal Regulations, Title 42, Public Health,
Pt. 1-399, Revised as of October 1 2005 2005-12 The Code
of Federal Regulations is a codification of the general
and permanent rules published in the Federal Register by
the Executive departments and agencies of the United
States Federal Government.
Industrial Ventilation Design Guidebook Howard D.
Goodfellow 2001-05-19 The Industrial Ventilation Design
Guidebook addresses the design of air technology systems
for the control of contaminants in industrial workplaces
such as factories and manufacturing plants. It covers
the basic theories and science behind the technical
solutions for industrial air technology and includes
publication of new fundamental research and design
equations contributed by more than 40 engineers and
scientists from over 18 countries. Readers are presented
with scientific research and data for improving the
indoor air quality in the workplace and reducing
emissions to the outside environment. The Guidebook
represents, for the first time, a single source of all
current scientific information available on the subject
of industrial ventilation and the more general area of
industrial air technology. New Russian data is included
that fills several gaps in the scientific literature. *
Presents technology for energy optimization and
environmental benefits * A collaborated effort from more
than 60 ventilation experts throughout 18 countries *
Based on more than 50 million dollars of research and
industrial-ventilation-workbook-free

development focused on industrial ventilation * Includes
significant scientific contributions from leading
ventilation experts in Russia * Presents new innovations
including a rigorous design methodology and target
levels * Contains extensive sections on design with
modeling techniques * Content is well organized and
easily adaptable to computer applications
Code of Federal Regulations, Title 42, Public Health,
PT. 1-399, Revised as of October 1, 2011 Office of the
Federal Register (U S ) 2012-01-09
Code of Federal Regulations, Title 42, Public Health,
Pt. 1-399, Revised as of October 1 2007 2007-10 Special
edition of the Federal Register, containing a
codification of documents of general applicability and
future effect ... with ancillaries.
Hoard's Dairyman 1922
Industrial Air Quality and Ventilation Ivan Nikolayevich
Logachev 2017-03-29 In the field of industrial
ventilation and air quality, a lack of adequate analysis
for aerodynamic processes, as well as a shortage of
properly equipped computer facilities, has forced
specialists to rely on an empirical approach to find
answers in the past. Commonly based on crude models,
practical data, or countertypes, the answers often
offered have been imprecise. Summarizing the results of
the authors� research conducted over the past 40 years,
Industrial Air Quality and Ventilation: Controlling Dust
Emissions examines air injection in granular material
streams and defines the closed hood capacity widely used
in the mechanical reprocessing of minerals. This book
introduces a methodological approach (dynamic theory)
that broadens the range of granular materials, including
inter-heated material. It considers the mechanisms of
ejecting air in different variations from uniform air
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motion processes in closed chutes to the forming of
accelerated air streams in a free particles flow. It
also provides the scientific basics of calculation for
local exhaust ventilation dust production (aspiration),
and enables readers to accurately apply these results to
the mechanical processing of various materials. �
Describes the engineering methods for calculating the
amounts of aspirated air for various industries and
technological units � Assists in developing new
environmentally clean and competitive advanced
technologies and equipment for the processing of
granular materials � Proposes new technical solutions
that are more sanitary and require less energy and water
consumption � Looks at specific industry examples of
localization of release Industrial Air Quality and
Ventilation: Controlling Dust Emissions proposes low
power consumption-based technical solutions and outlines
more accurate methods of calculating recommended
performance. Richly illustrated with practical
suggestions and techniques, the text includes real-world
applications in the field of aerodynamic processes
within gravitational fluxes of granular material, and
encourages the development of new environmentally clean
and competitive advanced technologies and equipment for
the processing of granular materials.
Patty's Industrial Hygiene, Evaluation and Control
Barbara Cohrssen 2021-04-01 Since the first edition in
1948, Patty’s Industrial Hygiene and Toxicology has
become a flagship publication for Wiley. During its
nearly seven decades in print, it has become a standard
reference for the fields of occupational health and
toxicology. The volumes on industrial hygiene are
cornerstone reference works for not only industrial
hygienists but also chemists, engineers, toxicologists,
industrial-ventilation-workbook-free

lawyers, and occupational safety personnel. Volume 2
covers Chemical Exposure Evaluation and Control. Along
with the updated and revised chapters from the prior
edition, this volume has two new chapters: Sensor
Technology and Control Banding.
Code of Federal Regulations 2002 Special edition of the
Federal Register, containing a codification of documents
of general applicability and future effect ... with
ancillaries.
Nail Technician Vocabulary Workbook Lewis Morris Learn
the Secret to Success on the Nail Technician Course and
Exams! Ever wonder why learning comes so easily to some
people? This remarkable workbook reveals a system that
shows you how to learn faster, easier and without
frustration. By mastering the hidden language of the
subject and exams, you will be poised to tackle the
toughest of questions with ease. We’ve discovered that
the key to success on the Nail Technician Course and
Exams lies with mastering the Insider’s Language of the
subject. People who score high on their exams have a
strong working vocabulary in the subject tested. They
know how to decode the vocabulary of the subject and use
this as a model for test success. People with a strong
Insider’s Language consistently: Perform better on their
Exams Learn faster and retain more information Feel more
confident in their courses Perform better in upper level
courses Gain more satisfaction in learning The Nail
Technician Vocabulary Workbook is different from
traditional review books because it focuses on the
exam’s Insider’s Language. It is an outstanding
supplement to a traditional review program. It helps
your preparation for the exam become easier and more
efficient. The strategies, puzzles, and questions give
you enough exposure to the Insider Language to use it
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with confidence and make it part of your long-term
memory. The Nail Technician Vocabulary Workbook is an
awesome tool to use before a course of study as it will
help you develop a strong working Insider’s Language
before you even begin your review. Learn the Secret to
Success! After nearly 20 years of teaching Lewis Morris
discovered a startling fact: Most students didn’t
struggle with the subject, they struggled with the
language. It was never about brains or ability. His
students simply didn’t have the knowledge of the
specific language needed to succeed. Through
experimentation and research, he discovered that for any
subject there was a list of essential words, that, when
mastered, unlocked a student’s ability to progress in
the subject. Lewis called this set of vocabulary the
“Insider’s Words”. When he applied these “Insider’s
Words” the results were incredible. His students began
to learn with ease. He was on his way to developing the
landmark series of workbooks and applications to teach
this “Insider’s Language” to students around the world.
Complete Confined Spaces Handbook John F. Rekus
1994-07-15 This book provides plant managers,
supervisors, safety professionals, and industrial
hygienists with recommended procedures and guidance for
safe entry into confined spaces. It reviews selected
case histories of confined space accidents, including
multiple fatalities, and discusses how a confined space
entry program could have prevented them. It outlines the
requirements of the OSHA permit-entry confined space
standard and provides detailed explanations of
requirements for lockout/tagout, air sampling,
ventilation, emergency planning, and employee training.
The book is filled with more than 100 line drawings and
more than 150 photographs.
industrial-ventilation-workbook-free

Wallace's Farmer 1929
School Shop 1986
Toxic Organic Vapors in the Workplace Frank E. Jones
1993-10-13 Toxic Organic Vapors in the Workplace
provides a review of the recent literature covering
various methods, devices, and materials used to sample,
analyze, and measure toxic organic vapors in the
workplace. The book features a powerful chapter on
environmental tobacco smoke (ETS) in the workplace, in
addition to a unique chapter on airborne chemical
warfare agents. It is an indispensable reference for
industrial hygienists and specialists in air pollution,
occupational health and safety, air quality, respiratory
protection, toxicology, environmental pollution,
ecology, environmental protection, and laboratory and
industrial ventilation.
Curriculum Materials for Trade and Industrial Education
1961
CSAT General Studies Paper 2 IAS Prelims 101 Speed Tests
Practice Workbook with 10 Practice Sets - 3rd Edition
Disha Experts 2017-09-07
Basics of Industrial Hygiene Debra Nims 1999-01-28 This
book provides environmental technology students with
anenjoyable way to quickly master the basics of
industrial hygiene.Like all the books in the critically
acclaimed Preserving theLegacy series, it follows a
rapid-learning modular format featuringlearning
objectives, summaries, chapter-end reviews,
practicequestions, and skill-building classroom
activities. Throughout thetext, sidebars highlight
critical concepts, and more than 90high-quality linedrawings, photographs, and diagrams help toclarify
concepts covered. Author Debra Nims begins with a
fascinating historical overview ofthe art and science of
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industrial hygiene, followed by a concisereview of key
concepts and terms from biology and toxicology. Shethen
offers in-depth practical coverage of: * Identifying
hazards or potential hazards * Sampling and workplace
evaluations * Hazard control * Toxicology, occupational
health, and occupational healthstandards * Airborne
hazards * Dermatoses and contact hazards * Fire and
explosion hazards * Occupational noise * Radiation *
Temperature extremes * Repetitive use traumas With its
comprehensive coverage and quick-reference format,
Basicsof Industrial Hygiene is also a handy refresher
and workingreference for practicing environmental
technicians and managers.
Handbook of Hot-dip Galvanization Peter Maaß 2011-03-31
Hot-dip galvanization is a method for coating steel
workpieces with a protective zinc film to enhance the
corrosion resistance and to improve the mechanical
material properties. Hot-dip galvanized steel is the
material of choice underlying many modern buildings and
constructions, such as train stations, bridges and metal
domes. Based on the successful German version, this
edition has been adapted to include international
standards, regulations and best practices. The book
systematically covers all steps in hot-dip
galvanization: surface pre-treatment, process and
systems technology, environmental issues, and quality
management. As a result, the reader finds the
fundamentals as well as the most important aspects of
process technology and technical equipment, alongside
contributions on workpiece requirements for optimal
galvanization results and methods for applying
additional protective coatings to the galvanized pieces.
With over 200 illustrated examples, step-by-step
instructions, presentations and reference tables, this
industrial-ventilation-workbook-free

is essential reading for apprentices and professionals
alike.
Industrial Hygiene Simplified Frank R. Spellman
2017-10-11 Recognized as an authoritative treatment of
an important subject area, and presented in a
conversational and straightforward style, Industrial
Hygiene Simplified, Second Edition is an updated edition
of the original, well-received textbook. Industrial
Hygiene Simplified is valuable and accessible for use by
those involved in such disciplines as industrial
technology, manufacturing technology, industrial
engineering technology, occupational safety, management,
and supervision. This book is ideal for those needing a
refresh on industrial hygiene concepts and practices
they may not use regularly, as well as those
practitioners preparing for the Certified Industry
Hygiene (CIH) exam. Because it is a dynamic discipline,
there is no question about the field of industrial
hygiene having undergone significant change over the
past four decades. Some of the reasons for this change
include technological innovations that have introduced
new hazards in the workplace, increased pressure from
regulatory agencies, realization by industrial
executives that a safe and healthy workplace is
typically a more productive and litigious-free
workplace, skyrocketing health care and worker’s
compensation costs, and increased pressure from
environmental groups and the public. These factors have
created a need for an up-to-date and user-friendly book
in industrial hygiene that contains the latest
information for those who practice this profession in
the age of high technology and escalating on-the-job
injuries with accompanying increased health care costs.
New features in the second edition of Industrial Hygiene
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Simplified include: Presentation in lesson format Endof-chapter review questions "Did You Know" pertinent
facts Applicable and important math operations
Code Of Federal Regulations, 42 National Archives and
Records Administration Staff 2004-12 Title 42 presents
regulations that apply to medical personnel; medical
care and examinations; health related grants;
fellowships, internships, and training; quarantine,
inspection, and licensing; occupational safety and
health research; health assessments; vaccines; Medicare
and medical assistance programs; and standards and
certification of facilities and services.
Industrial Ventilation ACGIH 2013 NEW! Now with both
Imperial and Metric Values! Since its first edition in
1951, Industrial Ventilation: A Manual of Recommended
Practice has been used by engineers and industrial

industrial-ventilation-workbook-free

hygienists to design and evaluate industrial ventilation
systems. The 28th edition of this Manual continues this
tradition. Renamed Industrial Ventilation: A Manual of
Recommended Practice for Design (the Design Manual) in
2007, this new edition now includes metric table and
problem solutions and addresses design aspects of
industrial ventilation systems.
Safety & Health 1990
Code of Federal Regulations, Title 42, Public Health,
Pt. 1-399, Revised As of October 1 2012 Office of the
Federal Register (U S ) 2013-01-14
Industrial Energy Conservation Technology 1980
Engineering and Mining Journal 1972
Title 42 Public Health Parts 1 to 399 (Revised as of
October 1, 2013) Office of The Federal Register,
Enhanced by IntraWEB, LLC 2013-10-01 42 CFR Public
Health
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